
What is the date and time of Halloween at the Museum?
The program is from 3-6pm on Friday, October 25th but your tickets will allow for admission anytime that day so come early and 
check out our newest exhibitions. 

Isn’t this event the same price as General Admission?
Bingo! It is a program included with admission, we are just encouraging people to buy their tickets in advance to reduce lines at 
the admissions desk.
 
What is the cost for members?
Members receive their free admission benefit but you should still get your tickets early via our website or at the Admissions 
Desk.
 
What’s the target age range?
This event is primarily for families with young children who want additional opportunities to have Halloween fun in an environ-
ment that is not weather-dependent.
 
What should we expect when we arrive?
This event has become very popular so please buy your tickets early to avoid lines. There will be a separate line for those who 
pre-purchased their tickets.
 
What can we expect from the Trick-Or-Treat stations?
We are encouraging families to roam the Museum’s permanent galleries where there will be a handful of volunteers handing out 
fun, non-candy items like temporary tattoos or coloring pages, because we want our young guests to explore gallery spaces 
where candy is prohibited. As an added bonus, parents who want to temper the consumption of treats by little ones will find 
themselves free to enjoy the fun with a lot less distraction from the main event: showing off your costumes, having fun in the 
Discovery Center and the dance-party!
 
But will there be SOME candy?
There will be some candy; we’re not monsters after all. Each participant will receive a Halloween cookie and punch inside the 
museum, and- at the discretion of parents and caregivers- a modest bag of candy from the Museum store upon exiting. 

Nut free candy bags will be available upon request. 

Scan here for full schedule 

Halloween at the

frequently asked questions:

Questions?  
programs@anchoragemuseum.org

907-929-9200 


